


Newsflash 
Dear Fields Family,

As we wrap up this year, I want to take a moment to express my deepest gratitude to
each and every one of you. This year has certainly had its challenges, but together,
we have faced them head-on, and we have done so with resilience, strength, and

style. It has been a year of growth, learning, and unforgettable moments.

Thank you for your unwavering support, hard work, and patience. Your commitment
to our community and your willingness to come together during difficult times has
been truly inspiring. It is because of you that we are able to reflect on this year with

such pride.

As we look ahead, we are excited for what’s to come in 2025. We can't wait to
continue this journey with you all and start the new year with renewed energy and

enthusiasm.
Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! May this holiday

season bring you joy, rest, and quality time with those you cherish.

Enjoy a well-deserved break, and we will see you in the new year, ready to kick off
2025 with even more amazing moments!

God Bless, 
Mrs. A. Coetzee
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